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Recall Notices

! SAFETY RECALL 22TAOS5 - Certain
2022 Model Year Tundra and Tundra
HV - Rear Axle Shafts May Separate

from Vehicle During Driving

Vehicles in this recall have certain nuts
on the rear axle assembly that can
loosen over time and, in some cases,
fall off, potentially causing an axle shaft
sub-assembly to separate from the

axle. If complete separation occurs, this
can affect vehicle stability and brake
performance, increasing the risk of a

crash.
Remedy Available - Jun 23, 2022

Remedy - For all involved vehicles,

Toyota dealers will inspect and

retighten the axle flange nuts

FREE OF CHARGE. In some cases,
axle related components may be
replaced FREE OF CHARGE based

on inspection results.




